
Town of Burlington 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Meeting 

Library Lane Advisory Commission (LLAC) 

Monday, December 20, 2021 at 7:00PM at Burlington Town Hall – Senior Center 

 

1. Call Meeting to Order 

2. Public Comments 

3. Introduction of Doug Thompson, First Selectman 

4. Review/Approve Minutes of November 15, 2021 Meeting 

5. Review and Discuss Final Survey Results 

6. Discuss Content and Format of LLAC Report to Board of Selectmen 

7. New Business 

8. Adjourn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vince Lambri, Chairperson, Library Lane Advisory Commission (LLAC) 

200 Spielman Highway – Burlington, CT 06013-1735 – 860-673-6789 


